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Comments: I support this development plan.  I am happy to see planned development in Taos as opposed to the

haphazard unplanned growth that has been going on for years.  I'm assuming a big part of the on mountain plan

is to distribute skiers around the mountain and provide terrain and support access for all abilities.  The mountain

has been in need of serious upgrades for decades and I support the planning that is going into the current needs

as well as the needs of the future.  The road access to the Kachina basin is and always has been inadequate and

a dusty mess.  The vehicle traffic is completely out of control and has been for a long time.  Something needs to

be done and the gondola is a sensible form of public transportation.  Limiting use and impact to the delicate

ecosystem of the Williams Lake basin will be an issue and it's better to have some control of that use. 


